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Dear Dr. Hendrie: '"

=.

I just wanted to take a moment'to thank
you again for taking time out of your
busy schedule to meet with my student (
interns during their recent visit to
Washington.

=.

One of the chief goals of this program is
to illustrate to these young men and women
that the federal government and our public
officials are indeed accessible. Your

-

willingness to speak with them helped to "

make the program a tremendous succesej.
t

Please don't hesitate to call on me if I
can ever return the favor in any way'!Again, thanks so much! With warmest =
regards, I am
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Sincere f
.
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Bill Archer *

17 tFR CO 10: 53 Member of Congress =:
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Dr. Joseph M. Hendrie S
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
1717 H Street, N. W. ~'

Washington, D. C. 20555
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